P.0. Box 5021, 59403-5021
(406) 455-8450
Fax (406) 727-0005

November 2, 2011

Ms. Kim Martin

1823 4th Avenue North
Great Falls, MT 59405
Dear Ms. Martin:

At its meeting on November 1, 2011, the City Commission appointed you to the Board
of Adjustment for a three-year term through September 30, 2014 .

The Board of Adjustment meets on demand. | know you will find your work on this
Board very challenging and rewarding. Should you have any questions, please feel free
to contact Charlie Sheets at 455-8431 or myself.

On behalf of the City Commission and the entire staff, | wish to welcome you as a
member of the Board of Adjustment, and we look forward to working with you.

Also, a Board and Commission Handbook is enclosed. Please review it at your
convenience.

Sincerely,
MMJ»MH&M
Michael J. Winters
Mayor
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P.0. Box 5021, 59403-5021 (406) 455-8450

Fax (406) 727-0005

November 2, 2011

Mr. Timothy Peterson
3405 Fern Drive
Great Falls, MT 59404
Dear Mr. Peterson:

At its meeting on November 1, 2011, the City Commission reappointed you to the Board
of Adjustment for a three-year term, through September 30, 2014.

On behalf of the City Commission and the entire staff, thank you for your past service,
and we look forward to our continued work with you.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Charlie Sheets at 455-8431, or
myself.

Sincerely,
M;,Q;LQ J.u)ﬂm‘o

Michael J. Winters
Mayor

jat

c; Board of Adjustment



P.O. Box 5021, 59403-5021

(406) 455-8450
Fax (406) 727-0005

November 2, 2011

Mr. Anthony Houtz
PO Box 1431
Great Falls, MT 59403

Dear Mr. Houtz:

On behalf of the City Commission, | would like to thank you for serving on the Board of
Adjustment for the past six years. We recognize and appreciate the time and effort you
have put into this Board. You have made a generous contribution to our community
through your professionalism and commitment. The City Commission recently
appointed Kim Martin to fill the vacancy.

I would like to formally recognize your service and invite you to an upcoming
Commission meeting on either November 15 or December 6. Meetings begin at 7:00
p.m. in the Commission Chambers located on the 2™ floor of the Civic Center, #2 Park
Drive South. Please contact Joyce Thares at 455-8450 or jthares@greatfallsmt.net by
November 9 to confirm your attendance or for other meeting date options.

Again, thanks for generously giving your time and expertise to our community.
Sincerely,
Mishedfuickerc

Michael J. Winters
Mayor

jat
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